DOCUMENT 3

To: zoe.daniel. mp@aph.gov.au

Subject: Hampton Post Office Closure

Good afternoon, |

Your correspondence to the Minister has been referred to Australia Post on 20 Apri ur
consideration and direct reply. | have been asked to respond to you on behalf of

Australia Post’s Group Chief Executive Officer, and Managing Director.

Thank you.

Kind Regards,





